
News Flash & Directions For Your Member Badge 

Dear QuiltingHub Members, 
  
This is a special out of sequence newsletter because of some wonderful 
news!    
  
Our continued commitment to being the best has paid off. We have 
enjoyed increasingly heavy traffic and have reached #2, #1, #1 ranking in 
Google, Bing, and Yahoo respectively in many key word searches like "quilt 
shops near me."   
  
If you have not yet proudly displayed your membership badge on your 
website home page, now is the time. This is the HTML to put on your site 
and what the resulting logo will look like: 
  

HTML(Cut & Paste To Your Site) Resulting 
Logo 

<a href='http://www.quiltinghub.com' title='Most Trusted Source Of 
Quilt Shops, Events, And More' target='_Blank'  ><img 
src='http://www.quiltinghub.com/DesktopModules/QHWeb/images/
QH-Icon-Member_125.png' alt='Most Trusted Source Of Quilt Shops, 
Events, And More' ></a> 
 

 

  

If you need assistance putting this on your website, call us at 513-800-0884. 
  
Sincerely, 
Paul Johnson 
QuiltingHub - Most Trusted 
  

 

 

 

 


